
TO THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF VICTORIA 
The petition of certain citizens of the State of Victoria draws the attention of the house to the 

failure of the Minister for Health to fulfil her promise to fund an additional $1.5 million which is 

required to build the Wimmera Cancer Centre.  
 

The Minister promised local people on 13 May 2016 that the Government was prepared to 

allocate extra funding if needed and was quoted: “If you don’t get there, we will, we’re going 

to build this. This project is not going to stop if the community fundraising falls short.” 
 

The Wimmera Cancer Centre needs an additional $1.5 million. The petitioners therefore 

request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria ensures that the Andrews Labor Government 

provides an additional $1.5 million to make the Wimmera Cancer Centre a reality. 
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Please return petition forms ASAP to Emma Kealy MP, Member for Lowan, PO Box 41, Horsham 3402. 


